
Head Teacher: Mrs Hayley McGoldrick 

Littledean Church of England Primary School 
 

Church Street, Littledean, Gloucestershire, GL14 3NL 
 

Telephone: 01594 822171 
Fax: 01594 825436 
Email: admin@littledean.gloucs.sch.uk  
Website: www.littledeanprimary.co.uk 
Twitter: @littledeansch 

 
 
 

Loving one another, building each other up 

 
 

7th March 2025 
 

Dear Parents 
 

Spelling Bee Competition – Wednesday 12th March 2025 
 
Your child has been selected to represent our school in a Spelling Bee competition at St Whites Primary 
School on Wednesday 12th March.  
 
We aim to leave Littledean at 8.45 a.m. please arrive at school on time. We will transport the children to 
St Whites School for a 9.00 a.m. start. It is expected that the competition will take most of the morning 
with the children being back at school for lunchtime.  Parents are invited to come and watch if you are 
able to.   
 
Transport will be provided by Mrs McGoldrick and a parent volunteer. 
 
Please complete the reply slip below to indicate that you are happy for your child to attend this event. 
 
Kind regards 
Hayley McGoldrick 
Head Teacher 
 
 ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 

Spelling Bee Competition – Wednesday 12th March 2025 
 
My child ………………………………………………………………. has permission to attend the Spelling Bee Competition 
at St Whites Primary School on 12th March 2025 
 
 I give permission for my child to be transported to and from St Whites Primary School by either 

Mrs McGoldrick or a parent volunteer. 
 
Signed ………………………………………………………….. Name …………………………………………….. Date ………………….. 
                           (parent / guardian) 
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